

Republic of the Philippines DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION BUREAU OF SECONDARY EDUCATION



December 7, 2015

DR. ELLEN B. DONATO Regional Director DepEd RO-CAR Wangal, La Trinidad Benguet

Dear Dr. Donato:

The Bureau of Secondary Education (BSE) shall conduct the *Training on the Physical Filmess Tests* on January 19-22, 2016 at Teachers Camp, Baguio City. The objectives of the training are to: a) enhance the knowledge and skills of participants on the Physical Fitness Tests; and b) set Filipino norms on the PFT.

The participants to the training shall be the Regional and Division Supervisors and Sports Coordinators from the seventeen (17) regions.

In this regard; we would like to request the Region to co-host the said training in Baguio City City. The project funds in the amount of One Million Two Hundred Eighty-One Thousand Six-Hundred Pesos (Php1,281,600.00) to cover the cost of board and lodging of participants shall be transferred to DepED RO-CAR once pertinent documents have been prepared and approved.

The Special Program in Sports (SPS) team lead, Ms. Rosa Ligaya C. Domingo shall coordinate with you on the details of this request.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

JOCELYN DR ANDAYA Director III

Officer-in-Charge, BSE



Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION
Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet

January 13, 2015

To: The Schools Division Superintendents
All divisions

For information and appropriate action.

Participants are expected to be at Teachers' Camp in the afternoon of January 18, 2016.

FRANCIS CESAR B BRINGAS, CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent Officer-In-Charge Office of the Assistant Regional Director

CLMD/EMG/war